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Dear Parents 

We hope you and your family are doing well during these unprecedented 

times. We at DAV Global School are trying to do our bit. Your 

cooperation and enthusiasm of our students motivated us to venture into 

distance learning through various mediums. We are ready to 

continuously improve with each passing day. We are assured that our 

students – your children are worth every drop of effort invested in them. 

Furthermore as per the guidelines issued, there will be no increase in 

tuition fee this session. The updated online portal will be available soon 

for payment of Tuition Fee with monthly/quarterly option during this 

lockdown period. After the lockdown is lifted, we will let you know the 

fee schedule/details for the rest of the period of Session 2020-21.  

In these strange times, let us all have hearts full of gratitude towards 

God almighty as we seem to be privileged enough to have safe homes 

and means to live safely.  

We pray for the safety of all. 
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